From: Tanner Howatt [mailto:thowatt441@gmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2023 8:20 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: Letter of Objection

To whom it may concern,

I am writing this today to object to the opening of 4th gas station in the community of Borden-Carleton. I fail to see any reason at all why a community of this size would require a 4th gas station.

Howatt's Shell has been in my family for several generations. My father Chad Howatt and uncle Nic Howatt continue to run this business with the same compassion and true appreciation for the community that my Grandfather and Great Grandfather ran it with.

I have so many amazing memories at Howatt's Shell. From learning to ride a dirtbike in the backyard to just hanging out with my father or uncle while they worked. And I love seeing my younger family members get to have as much fun in that store as I had.

Thank you,

Tanner Howatt